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Keeping in touch 
There are lots of ways for 

us to keep in touch. 
Website: 
See below 
Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 
Childcare Services 

By phone: 
Abby/Becca: 
07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 
E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcareserv
ices.co.uk 
In person! 

We will always make time 
to speak to you at club! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 INVOICING 
Please ensure that each payment 
has your family reference number 

on ie “Wilkins 007”. A gentle 
reminder that invoices are on the 
5th of the month, in advance, ie 
February 2019 invoice is due 5th 

February 2019. Please ensure 
payment is made on the 5th of the 

month.  
IMPORTANT INFO ABOUT 

APRIL 2019 INVOICE 
In 2019, due to the way Easter 
falls we have to split your April 

Invoice.  
 

1st-5th  April forms part of your 
Spring Term and 23rd-30th April 

forms part of your Summer Term 
2019 Statement.  

 
Therefore, Spring Term 2019 will 
include the following : Jan, Feb, 

March and 1st-5th April 
 

Summer Term 2019 will include the 
following: 23rd-30th April 2019 and 

May, June and July. 
 

Fusion Accounts Software 
calculates termly, and this is the 

reason for splitting April 2019. Not 
ideal, but unfortunately unavoidable 

on this occasion and we apologies 
for any inconvenience caused. Any 

questions please just ask.  
 

FEBRUARY – WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO?? 

 
Valentines Day, Risky Play, Mindful Fun, Letter F and Letter G, 

Safer Internet Day, Chinese New Year and lots more….. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Summer Club 2019 
 

Regretfully,	we	write	to	inform	you	that	Fusion	
will	NOT	be	operating	a	Summer	Club	in	2019.	

	
This	is	not	a	decision	that	we	have	taken	lightly	

and	have	given	the	matter	considerable	
thought.	In	the	past	we	operated	Summer	Club	
with	members	of	the	existing	Fusion	staff	team	
in	order	to	maintain	continuity	for	the	children	

and	to	ensure	the	outstanding	quality	of	
childcare	we	provide	during	term	time	was	

reflected	at	Summer	Club.	
	

Unfortunately,	due	to	a	variety	of	factors	we	
have	been	presented	with,	this	is	simply	not	
possible	this	year.	We	are	not	prepared	to	

operate	Summer	Club	with	‘temporary/casual	
holiday	staff’	and	comprise	our	safeguarding	

and	quality	standards.	
	

We	sincerely	apologise	for	any	inconvenience	
this	may	cause	and	if	you	wish	to	discuss	the	
matter	further	please	do	not	hesitate	to	speak	

to	Abby,	Becca	or	Tracy	Wilkins.	
 

 
Have a look on Fusions 

Website/Facebook Page to see 
the new Spring 3 weekly Menu. 

 

Contact	details	PLEASE	make	
sure	you	let	us	know	if	any	
of	your	contact	details	

change.	It	is	very	important	
that	we	can	get	in	touch	
with	you	in	case	of	an	

emergency.	Please	ensure	
your	emergency	contacts	
are	also	up	to	date	and	are	
contactable	in	the	event	of	

an	emergency	
 

We hope everyone had a fantastic and fun 
Half Term and are ready for the next 6 

weeks!!   


